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Tuesday 5th January 2021 
Dear Parents,


Re:  School Opening - Lockdown 3 

I would, firstly, like to thank you for your patience at the moment whilst we organise ourselves following the 
announcement to transition to remote learning and critical worker support.  The speedy response to the crit-
ical worker questionnaire means we are now ready to receive children tomorrow and deliver remote learning 
to those at home.


Remote Learning 
On 30th September 2020, I wrote to you to share our plans for remote learning which we will now put into to 
action.  A copy of this can be found here.  Teachers will post online meeting links, timetables and links to 
resources and work etc on the Federation website:  http://www.edgeschoolsfederation.co.uk  in the Remote 
Learning Tab
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You will then be able to navigate to your child’s school’s class page to find the information they 
will need for the day.

Our intention and hope is that remote learning goes smoothly from day 1 but we do understand that 
everybody’s context is different and we can all be subject to the vagaries of family life and technology.  We will 
always do our best to resolve any issues we can and make the next few weeks as good as they can be for our 
pupils and their families.  If any issues arise, please do not hesitate to contact us.


A number of pupils will be spending some time in school and some time remote learning.  We will be doing 
exactly the same things in school as we will be delivering remotely to ensure this transition is seamless and all 
pupils get the same offer over the lockdown period.  This will make the return to school all the smoother too.


Remote learning will commence tomorrow morning, 6th January 2021.


School Attendees 
By now, all parents requesting a place have been contacted to confirm their application.

This will look and feel much the same as any other normal day.


Dress School Uniform - Each class will be given information regarding PE and kit required.
Start/
Finish These will continue to be staggered and are the same for your child’s class as last term.

Lunches Served as normal but may vary from the T&W published menu given the low numbers.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any issues/problems with remote learning, school attendance 
or mental health arisings with your child(ren).  We are here to help.


Thank you for your continued support,


Dave Tinker
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